
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Sierra Athletic Club’s Cancer Walk in July
raised nearly $3,000 for the South Lake Tahoe
Cancer League.

• On Aug. 23  the Governing Board of the Tahoe Regional
Planning Agency is expected to vote on the Edgewood Lodge
project. The meeting-public hearing is at the Stateline office
of TRPA. The meeting starts at 9am.

• Are you a Lake Tahoe News paid subscriber? Become one to
qualify for special deals – like free tickets to September’s
cocktail event that benefits the Barton Health Foundation and
a pair of tickets to a September Giants game.

• Camp Tadaka is excited about art and drama Aug. 6-10 for
grades K-8. Call (530) 542.6056 to register.

• Phil Jimenez is now general manager of KRLT and KOWL radio
stations that are based on the South Shore.
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